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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB Representative 
Subject: Revision of Appendix D regarding capitalization practice 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks CCC for this proposal. We agree with the proposal and the suggested changes, but we 
would welcome further discussion of the issues relating to Appendix A and the RDA instructions 
identified in this proposal. We suggest that the deficiencies of the rules for capitalization should be 
corrected directly in Appendix A und not through additional instructions in Appendix D. 
 
 


